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Privacy Statement  
 
This consultation is being conducted by the Ministry with respect to draft proposed 

amendments that would make permanent changes for facilitating virtual processes under 

business law statutes and the Condominium Act, 1998.   

The collection of this information is authorized pursuant to the Ministry’s responsibility for 

these acts and is necessary to consider the draft proposed amendments. Please note that the 

Ministry is subject to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA) and may 

disclose the information you or your organization provides in accordance with FIPPA. 

Please note that unless agreed otherwise by the Ministry, all submissions received from 

organizations or individuals affiliated with organizations will be considered public information 

and may be used and disclosed by the Ministry to help evaluate the proposals and help the 

Ministry analyze whether permanent changes are needed within the scope of this consultation.    

Submissions received from individuals who do not indicate an affiliation with an organization 

will not be considered public but may be used and disclosed by the Ministry to help evaluate 

the proposals. Any personal information such as an individual’s name and contact details will 

not be disclosed by the Ministry without the individual’s prior consent unless permitted or 

required by law. 

If you or your organization have any questions about the collection of this information, please 

contact ONcondo@ontario.ca for any questions related to the consultation being conducted 

under the Condominium Act, 1998 or BusinessLawPolicy@ontario.ca for questions related to 

the business law statutes captured by this consultation.   
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